MARY L. LANDRIEU, LOUISIANA, CHAIR JAMES E, RISCH, IDAHO, RANKING MEMBER

CARL LEVIN, MICHIGAN
MARIA CANTWELL, WASHINGTON
MARK PRYOR, ARKANSAS
BENJAMIN L. CARDIN, MARYLAND
JEANNE SHAHEEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE
KAY HAGAN, NORTH CAROLINA
HEIDI HEITKAMP, NORTH DAKOTA
EDWARD J. MARKEY, MASSACHUSETTS
CORY BOOKER, NEW JERSEY

DAVID VITTER, LOUISIANA MARCO RUBIO, FLORIDA RAND PAUL, KENTUCKY TIM SCOTT, SOUTH CAROLINA DEB FISCHER, NEBRASKA MICHAEL ENZI, WYOMING RON JOHNSON, WISCONSIN

JANE CAMPBELL, DEMOCRATIC STAFF DIRECTOR SKIFFINGTON E. HOLDERNESS, REPUBLICAN STAFF DIRECTOR

United States Senate

COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS & ENTREPRENEURSHIP WASHINGTON, DC 20510-6350

TELEPHONE: (202) 224-5175 FAX: (202) 224-5619

December 20, 2013

Mr. Jere Glover
Executive Director
Small Business Technology Council
1156 15th Street, NW
Suite 1100
Washington, D.C. 20005

Dear Jere,

Thank you for participating this week in our roundtable discussion, "SBIR/STTR: Measuring the Effectiveness of the Reauthorization Act and Maximizing Research Dollars to America's Small Businesses."

No one knows more about these programs or works harder to protect and improve them, and I am grateful to you for all your good ideas and support. You are a major reason why, as Chair of the Small Business Committee, I was able to get a long-term reauthorization bill over the finish line.

Again, thanks for making time to be a part of the discussion this week. We will follow up with letters to the Administration on the commercialization goals.

I wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Sincerely,

Mary L. Landrieu

9 gardin

Chair